
 May Newsletter 4’s PM 
It is hard to believe we are beginning our last month of preschool.  What a 
great year we have had.  We hope you and your children have enjoyed your year 
here at Little Learners Preschool.  Have a wonderful summer with your families.  
We bid a fond farewell to all of our “Kindergarteners” and their families. 
The Preschool Staff 
Little Scouts Camp, Explorers Camp and Lil Rascals begin the week of June 11 

Register now.  
Many tot classes for summer will also begin after Preschool ends (see our 

Spring/Summer brochure) 
 

Summer Scholars (for Kindergarteners in the Fall) with Miss Cari Herrmann 
will be held on Tues. & Thurs. 8:45-11:45 am, 7/10-8/16 at the Sullivan Center. 
Miss Cari is a certified teacher and has had 2 sons graduate from our preschool  

program and currently has a child attending. We welcome Miss Cari to our staff!  
Our Safety Town sessions have a few openings (see our 

Spring/Summer brochure) Miss Cari will also be the teacher of the 2 
Spring sessions. 

 

Graduation-Wednesday, May 16 @ 7:00 pm 
Sullivan Center Community Room 

End of the Year Picnic 
Hartmann Park, 292 Oakwood Road 

Thursday, May 17 
11 am – 1 pm 

 
Bring your own lunch. 

All family members are welcome. 
Bring your lawn chairs/blanket to picnic on 

If it is raining, we will meet at the Sullivan Center in the 
Community Room from 11-1 am. 

That determination will be made the morning of the picnic 

Lots of secrets this month! 
Happy Mother’s Day 

 
FYI- we will be sending electronic surveys for our preschool and tot classes 
soon, so watch for the e-mail from us.  Please help us out by giving us your 
opinion. We appreciate your feedback. 

 


